February 12, 2024
HB 1548 — Ditch the Switch
| support moving to the same Pacific Standard time all year round.

It's a nuisance to have to keep switching our clocks forward in the spring
ana backward in the fall.

There’s a reason for less daylight in the fall and winter. We need to quit
trying to create more daylight and follow nature.
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